
The Panto is back! The Cinderella Pantomime will take place on Friday 17th

November. Two shows at: 4.15pm and 6.15pm. The panto will be held at St

Michaels Church. Tickets are £5 each and available from 7pm on Thursday

26th October - https://www.pta-events.co.uk/gigmillhsa/

This is a family event - all children must be accompanied by an adult. All

adults and children must have tickets (babies in arms are free of charge).

Refreshments and raffle will be available on the night - cash only please.

https://www.pta-events.co.uk/gigmillhsa/#.YfpV_CSnwWP

